
 
Riverside Academy 

2025 SPRING FEST COMMITTEE 
 
Parents:  
 
On March 28, 29, and 30 we will hold our Spring Festival, a school fair held annually on the grounds of 
Riverside Academy. 
 
 Spring Fest continues to be a huge fundraiser for our school and this year shall be no exception.  
We all have crazy busy lives and some of us have multiple children who are involved in lots of different 
arenas of life (such as softball, baseball, cheer/dance competition teams, and recitals) and we realize it is 
hard being told what time you need to be at school to work. The web-based program, SignUpGenius, 
allows our parents to choose a time frame that best suits the needs of your family and schedules. 
 
As a parent or guardian of a Riverside Academy student(s), you are required to work one shift over the  
3-day weekend. We are only asking for 2 hours of your time. If you have more than one student enrolled, 
we still only ask for one shift per family, that’s all we need! Everyone benefits when we all pitch in and work 
together! 
  
Below you will find the website information, you can also find a link to the sign up genius on our website 
and Facebook page. PLEASE NOTE: If a parent has not signed up for a shift by noon on Friday, March 21, 2025, 
a shift will be assigned for you. 😊😊 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4CA5AA2CA6F4CE9-55230928-raspring#/  
 
Password: RAFEST2025 
 
If you do not arrive at your assigned time or cannot work the shift assigned to you a fee of $200 will be 
assessed for your absence. Any questions regarding the implementation of this rule can be directed to the 
Riverside Academy Board. 
  
Please make every effort to report at your assigned time. You should report to the information tent to check 
in upon arrival. You will be directed to your working location. Everyone is required to sign in and out for 
accountability. Questions or comments regarding scheduling can be submitted in writing by email to 
scheduling coordinator Beth Poche, bpoche@riversideacademy.com or call the main office at 985-536-4246.  

The success of this event depends on the continued support and participation of everyone!  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  

Sincerely,  

Dana Luminais Milioto 

Dana Luminais Milioto, Alumni Class of 1996  

Riverside Academy Spring Fest Committee Chairperson 
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